
 
 

TOWN OF WAREHAM  
INVITATION FOR BID 
 
SCHOOL TRANSPORTATION SERVICES FOR SCHOOL YEARS 2018/19 TO 2020/21 
 
The Town of Wareham is soliciting for bids for in district, regular education school transportation 
services for school years 2018/19 To 2020/21, with renewal options for two additional one year periods. 
 
Sealed bids shall be received at Wareham Public Schools, Multi Service Center, 3rd Floor, 48 Marion 
Road, Wareham, on behalf of the Awarding Authority, Wareham School Committee, until the date and 
time of the bid opening.  Bids will be opened and read at 1pm, April 11th, 2018. 
 
Bid submissions must be made in a sealed envelope clearly marked “School Transportation Services 
Bid”. 
 
Contract documents including the Invitation to Bid, may be obtained from 10:00AM March 15th by 
contacting Michael MacMillan, the School Business Manager: mmacmillan@wareham.k12.ma.us, 1-508- 
291-3500 x3510.  
 
The Town of Wareham reserves the right to reject any and all bids, in whole or in part and to make 
awards in a manner deemed in the best interest of the Town as provided by M.G.L. 
 
The Town of Wareham is an equal Opportunity Employer. 
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